
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 12/14/2012 1:49:31 PM
To: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: this afternoon?

I’m REALLY glad you got away even for a short time!

As much as we’d like to see you, we have decided to call in. Perhaps we can talk about 
schedules for next week at the end of the safety conference discussion.

Talk soon.

From: Halligan, Julie [mailto:julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 1:46 PM
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: Re: this afternoon?

I will be in the office. I am heading back to the office from a holiday lunch now, so I should be 
there just in time.

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 12:28 PM Pacific Standard Time
To: Halligan, Julie
Subject: this afternoon?

Julie

Will you be in your office for the safety conference call this afternoon or doing it remotely?

Jane and I thought we might come over if you’ll be there . . .
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Thanks

Laura

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. , . ,
To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/
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